
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 03.05.2024. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
MAY BANK HOLIDAY 
 
Just a reminder that school is closed next Monday for the May Bank Holiday. 
 
SUMMER HALF TERM 
 
School closes for half-term on Friday 24 May 2024 and reopens on Monday 03 June 2024. 
 
PYJAMARAMA DAY - FRIDAY 17 MAY 2024 
 
On Friday 17 May we’re asking children to wear their pyjamas in school (or anything bright) all day 
long in return for a £1 donation. 
 
Pyjamarama is an event when children around the country spend a day in pyjamas to help raise 
money so every child can experience the benefits of a bedtime story. 
 
Bedtime stories promote reading for pleasure, which improves language and confidence, helping 
children to achieve so much more. 
 
SPORTS DAY – THURSDAY 13 JUNE 2024 
 
Sports Day will be held at The Sports Village on Marton Road again this year.  More details to 
follow nearer the date.   
 
PARENTS’ OPEN AFTERNOON – WEDNESDAY 10 JULY 2024 
 
We have arranged a Parents’ Open Afternoon for Wednesday 10 July 2024.  More information will 
follow nearer the date.  
 
END OF TERM – MONDAY 15 JULY 2024 
 
School closes for the Summer Holiday on Monday 15 July 2024. 
 

SAT’s WEEK – MONDAY 13 MAY TO THURSDAY 17 MAY 2024 
 
As with every school, our SAT’s results are an important indicator of the school’s success.  It is 
especially important that all Y6 pupils attend during SAT’s week, and we have an emergency 
procedure for any pupil who may be ill or where there are any problems during the week. 
 
If your child is in Y6 this year, please help us by ensuring that no holidays are arranged for the 
week beginning 13 May 2024.   
 
In some cases, the local authority could issue a significant fine per pupil. 

 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 


